
  Page 1 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  

 

Jan/Feb. 2023 

Issue 4 Bulldog Bulletin 
McLouth USD 342 • 217 Summit, McLouth, KS 66054 • 913.796.2201 • www.mclouth.org 

District News 
By Mr. Johnson, McLouth Superintendent/Transportation 
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Every student every day! 
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Elementary News 
By Mrs. Miller, McLouth Elementary Principal 

 

 

Secondary News 
By Ms. Enyart, McLouth Secondary Principal 

 
 

Counselor News 
By Mr. Polson, McLouth Secondary Counselor 
By Ms. Parks, McLouth Elementary Counselor 

 
 
 
Senior students and parents: Be on the lookout 
for local scholarship opportunities in the 
announcements this spring.  
Graduation is only a few months away. Start 
planning now.  
Stop by and See Mr. Polson with questions 
concerning graduation, college visits, scholarships, 
financial aid and any post-secondary needs. 

 
 

 
 
 

Welcome Back 
Secondary Students!  
I’d like to acknowledge 
Zoe Clark on her 
graduation from Wash 
Tech with a CNA degree; 
Jill Holwick for her 
signing a letter of intent 
to play VB at Lebette and 
Anna Patz for ranking 2nd 
in the state for Kansas 
Women’s Wrestling. 
Great work students! 

HSBB - Games each week Tuesday and Friday Through March. MIT week of Jan 16       
Play Auditions – Jan 9 and 10 
Monthly Regular Board Meeting – Monday, January 9 & Monday, Feb 13 
Music/Forensics/Scholars Bowl/Wrestling – Watch the school calendar closely.    

Welcome back! Second 
semester starts 
Tuesday, Jan 3. A big 
item on the agenda is 
hiring a secondary 
principal for the next 
school year. We will form 
a committee of staff and 
parents for the interview 
process. I’d like three 
parents to be involved 
please email Mr. 
Johnson if interested.  

Happy New Year 
Families!  I am looking 
forward to an amazing 
2nd semester!  Over 
break I found a post 
about attendance and 
how it affects a student’s 
overall schooling & 
career. Getting to school 
each day on time helps 
your child to be ready to 
learn.  Here is to a great 
semester!  
 


